
Derby Street

NEWSLETTER
November - December

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

DATES 
FOR YOUR 
DIARY 
Christmas Fair: 
Saturday 14th 
December
10.00am-1.00pm

Christmas Break: 
We close on Tuesday 
24th December at 
1.00pm and we re-open 
on Friday 3rd January 
2020. 

Parents Evening: 
Tuesday 12th 
November 
6.00-8.00pm. 
Please note children 
are not able to attend 
due to the formal nature 
of this event. 

Farmers Nativity: 
Tuesday 10th 
December @ 10am 
AND Thursday 12th 
December @ 2pm 

Eight-week 
sprint
Linking to our eight-week sprint 
both the Duckling’s and Famer’s 
room have set up a 
self-regulation area. The 
children have enjoyed accessing 
the area when upset or just 
needing to relax. The Farmers 
children have loved the 
introduction of the ‘Inside Out’ 
emotion teddies and have been 
supporting each other to 
understand the emotions each 
character represents. We have 
created emotions bags that can 
be taken home to support 
children

Lambs
The Lambs children have enjoyed the 
introduction of sensory morning each 
week. The children have been exploring 
different textures and sounds which has 
linked to our sound week topic. We 
would also like to thank all parents who 
attended our morning sensory class. 

Ducklings
The children in the duckling’s room 
have enjoyed the introduction of 
sign of the week. This has 
supported the children’s 
communication skills and developed 
their attention. 

QUESTION OF THE MONTH 
November – Is your child registered with a dentist?

December – Have you applied for your school place?


